
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 1:42 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Glen Clark

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We are retired and on a fixed income and this dramatic increase in Hydro One rates will negatively impact us.
  From what I can gather this will dramatically increase everyones electricity costs who have a  residence in the
affected area wether they  are currently classified as seasonal or primary.




